c13
COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - NOVEMBER 16, 2021

From: Adelina Bellisario

To: Adelina Bellisario CW (2) - Report No. 52, Item 14
Subject: FW: [External] Reject OZNER Corporation (South)
Date: November-11-21 4:58:32 PM

From: Coin < -

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:39 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Mayor and Members of Council
<MayorandMembersofCouncil@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Reject OZNER Corporation (South)

To the City of Vaughan,

My family and our community never received any emails or written mail from the city of Vaughan
regarding the meeting on Tuesday November 9,2021 at 1pm

regarding the city trying to approve the Ozner Corporation south with 9 level high building. Not long
ago the City of Vaughan and Vaughan's citizens refused to Ozner Corporation's proposed 9 storey
height. So what makes the city change their mind? Is this because the corporation has more money
than average citizens and the power of money can change from rejected to considered approval.
We paid taxes and votes for all the people who worked in the City of Vaughan. In return, we asked
for the City of Vaughan to have a fair rejection of this greedy builder, who lied to us in the first place,
and tricked us that the plot plan will be a low density commercial. If we knew that Ozner
Corporation would build a 9 storey high building then nobody would buy their houses.

We are hoping the Mayor and Councillors of Vaughan think about the people that were affected by
this company and almost two thousand people behind our community that signed the petition.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Colin Ng



